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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back, we hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and are looking forward 

to a productive Spring Term. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of a few 

important points for this term:  

Curriculum: 

RE- Galilee to Jerusalem & Desert to Garden 

RSHE- Recognise how I am cared for and kept safe in my family. 

English- I want my hat back, Cave Baby & The magic bed 

Mathematics- Addition & Subtraction, Place Value to 20 and Measurement 

Science- Seasonal Changes- Spring & Materials.  

History- Christopher Columbus and Neil Armstrong 

Geography- Our local area 

D&T- Chair for Baby Bear 

Computing- Unplugged algorithms and Programming, coding and robotics. 

Music- In the Groove 

PE- Dance & Coordination and count balance. 

PSHE- Living in the wider world 

Important points 

• PE lessons will take place on Wednesdays.  Please ensure that your child 

comes into school in their St. Jude’s PE kit.  

• Year 1 will visit the library at the end of the school day on a Thursday. Please 

collect your child from the school library on this day. 

• Please encourage your child to read daily and sign their diary to show they 

have done so. 

• School dinners must be ordered through Evolve. Please ensure this is done 

before 9am each day.  

• Maths and English homework will be sent home each week. Please also see 

our termly homework letter (in homework books) about Geography for your 

homework project this half term. 

 

If at any point you have any concerns or questions that you would like to raise, 

please do not hesitate to contact us so that we can arrange a mutually convenient 

time for discussion. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Cregan, Mrs Jackson & Miss Parker.  


